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August is Membership Month 

 
Presidents Report 
 

Our BBQ on 12/8 was a great success. We netted $1,400. Our target for this BBQ was the embattled 

farmers. We have to decide through which channel we shall send this money. 

 

Following the presentation by Marie Treloar from Highlands foundation Hazel and I thought that we dont 

really have to look for an international project. We already have one but we should get a bit more serious 

about it. 

So I have approached the Hobsons Bay cluster about them joining us in supporting Highlands Foundation 

and that we should also apply for a district grant to increase our funding.  At our cluster meeting last week 

Peter Shepheard from Altona and Bronwyn Fanning from Altona City were positive to this and are going to 

talk to their clubs. Gellibrand and Yarraville presidents were absent. 

I have since sent the cluster the presentation that Marie used. 

 

I have been contacted by WRFL (Western Region Football League) re gate duty again. This time at 

Burbank Oval Williamstown.  Dates are Sat 1/9, sun 2/9 and perhaps Sat 8/9 and sun 9/9. I did say no 

thanks. Our plate  is full as it is. 

 

I want to encourage everyone to think about local projects we can do to have a bit of fun, get seen and get 

out of the house. 

 

 



 
Apologies: Kathy, Brad, Murray, Damien, Beres, Stan, John, Tony and George 
 
Due to lack of numbers todays meetings was an informal meeting held in the dinner room 
downstairs of the restaurant. 
 

Announcements: 
 
It was a busy weekend with 2 BBQ's  running simultaneously. 
The Farmers Market BBQ raised $1062, with such good weather it brought the crowds out. 
 
The Bunnings BBQ. with the guys from Helping Hand running the stall, raised $1311 and this was 
donated to the Helping Hand foundation. $500 of this is going to be donated to the Farmers Relief 
Fund. 
 
Thank You to Dion, Jack's son, for donating $50 towards the work of RoCan. 
 
We will also be donating $1,000 to the Holy Trinity Church, who also run a similar program to 
Helping Hand, providing lunches on Mon and Wed for those in need. 
 
Friday August 31st, there is the opening of the new, revamped Seaworks between 3-8pm, our club 
along with other groups are invited to promoted our activities. 
 
On the 7,8,9th September our club has been invited to do the catering for a function at Seaworks, 
BBQ of course.  They would like us there from 8.30am till 2pm, the event is opened from 10-5pm it 
is a Timber and working with wood show. Apparently this same event in Sydney was attended by 
5,500 people.  Guy made the suggestion we stay later at the event to continue to sell drinks. The 
idea would be to set up Friday and leave set up till Sunday pm. 
 
Point Gellibrands Annual Pink Breakfast coming up 25th September, to be held at the Motor Yacht 
Club- further details on flyer later in the bulletin. 
 
Hazel attended the PNG Highlands Foundation High Tea where about 80 people attended, good 
day with silent auctions, raffles and donations given. She also met with the President of the 
Balaclava club with a view to raise more funds for the Highlands project. Every year Hazel puts 
together a Hamper and sells raffle tickets at Coles to raise money for the club and the Highlands 
Foundation. 
 
Nils is looking for Cluster support and possibly apply for a Grant from Foundation. 
 
Halloween- Eddie, Guy and Nils met at the Hoffman Reserve to look at the facilities, there will be a 
need to hire toilets ($500 for two toilets). Suggestions for activities Jumping Castle, Photo booth 
and other games.  Eddie suggested games could be bought on Amazon for around $200.  It is 
thought it will be around $2,300 to set up on the night. 
 
 

 



 
Our Club is again having a Mad Hat Day to raise money for research 

into Mental Illness 
 

$5 donation if wearing a hat  
 

$10 donation if not wearing a hat 
 

 
 

 

You can help Australian Rotary Health's to Lift the Lid on Mental Illness by hosting a Hat Day event 
during Mental Health Month in October.  

100% of the money raised during this year's Hat Day campaign goes directly to research helping the one in five 
Australians affected by depression, anxiety, schizophrenia and many other illnesses. 

 



Robert, David, Chris, and Joy from Helping Hand Cafe 
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Protection Officer:                     Brad Saunders          Sergeant at Arms:  Jack Tahi/ Carl Hurwood                    
 
Community Service:                  John Barry 
 
Community Service, 
Rocan, Wellness Centre 
Chair:                                         Yvonne Moon 
 
International Service:                Hazel Ackland,  

 
President Rotary International 
Barry Rassin  http://www.rotary.org/ 

 
Rotary District 9800 Governor 
Bronwyn Stephens   http://www.rotarydistrict9800.org.au 

 
 
Assistant Governor Hobsons Bay Cluster 
Paul Rake - paul.rake@bigpond.com 
  
 
The Rotary Club of Williamstown meets every Monday,  Alternating lunch and evening meetings. 
Pelicans Landing, 1 Syme St, Williamstown 
 

Contact us:   Kathy Roberts 0404 896 305 

Find us on the web at www.rotarywilliamstown.org.au 

Rotary District 9800   www.rotarydistrict9800.org.au  

Rotary Down Under www.rotarydownunder.com.au 

 

Networker District 9800’s weekly newsletter www.rotarydistrict9800.org.au/ 

 
The Rotary Club of Williamstown is on Facebook – any Facebook user can join the group, and we promote 
the Club’s activities and successes on this page. 
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